WE'RE GLAD YOU ARE HERE!!

Elder nomination ballots will be in the bulletins starting September 24th! PVMC is an elder led congregation making the annual selection very important. Please begin praying for God's leading as we start this year's process. We are looking for two elders who will each serve a three year term beginning in January of 2018. Kent Switzer and Ben Warner's terms as elders end this year, however both are eligible to serve another three-year term. Nominations will be received through Sunday, October 1.

Following a review by CEC and the elders, updates to PVMC's Safe Sanctuary Practices were affirmed by the congregation Sunday, August 20, 2017. For an updated copy, please contact the church office.

A building meeting will be next Sunday, September 17, at 5:00 pm.

All Jams, Jellies & butters are half price making them only \$2.50. There is a money box by the jelly stand in the room off the kitchen.

The Oklahoma Mennonite Relief Sale is November 3 & 4. If you are donating crafts, quilts, textiles, etc. to the sale, forms are available and can be found in the designated box in the lower right corner of the church mailboxes. See the Relief sale flyer on the bulletin board.

A fundraiser for 1st choice pregnancy center is coming up Sept 19. There is more information for the event on the bulletin board.

Join us this Wednesday, from 6:00-6:45, for breakfast at supper!!! We will have egg casserole, sausage patties, biscuits and gravy, and mixed fruit. The meal is \$2/per person. New Beginnings class is on the schedule to help in the kitchen. See you then!!

Evening in The Country is just a couple short months away. That means it's time to start your craft projects!! We are still needing a couple of folks to help lead areas of the evening. We need someone for advertising, parking, basket auction and a possible kids' area. Please let Krisha know if you're able to help!! Mark Nov. 18th on your calendar!

A 'Weekend to Remember' hosted by Family Life, is taking place in Dallas, Nov. 10-12. If you would like to attend, a BOGO is being offered until Sept 18 for the event. It will also be held in Tulsa in February. Have you been married 2 or 7 years? We have a special offer for you! If you are interested in attending, please let Kathy know.

Is Christ calling you to trust Him with the rest of your life? Have you made a decision to follow Christ and desire to be baptized and join the body of believers at PVMC? Do you identify PVMC as "your church", but haven't joined in membership yet? If you answered "yes" to any of these questions or have other questions, please contact Pastor Jeff.

If your Sunday school class has not filled out the purple information sheet on your table, please do and place in the secretary box. Thanks

A shower for Niekie Nel and Jordan Slagell at noon, Sunday, September 24. Please contact Beth Switzer or Chelsea Villines if you're interested in helping. More details to come later!

Everence Financial Advisor Robert Wall, will be visiting OK, Sept. 19 & 20, to review clients' accounts and meet with others interested in discussing their financial planning needs. To schedule a meeting with Robert, please contact Michelle Ramer at (877) 467-7294 or michelle.ramer@everence.com.

Dear Pleasant View, we are so thankful for your partnership with us here in Guatemala! It was such an adventure getting here and we are truly thankful for all your help along the way! It has been more expensive setting up a house than we anticipated and are so thankful how you have been used by God to provide for our needs in so many ways. Thank you for everything. The school is really amazing! We haven't been in school for very long, but we are so thankful that God has called us here. The journey getting here was rocky and it felt like things weren't falling into place, but we are so thankful and blessed that God worked everything out. Thank you for partnering with us. Thank you for helping us serve here in Guatemala. Thank you for helping us be a part of so many amazing ministries to serve here! REMEMBER ...We'd LOVE to have you come for a visit! Blessings and Joy, Reggie, Angel, Marcela, Harmony, and Lillian

Action Alert from MCC-Save the Dates, Sept 29 & 30 for the MCC Mini Comforter Blitz, at the MCC Material Resources Center in Newton. MCC needs 7000 comforters to meet our partner requests by November. Requests for comforters from areas affected by current natural disasters will make that number climb higher. For more details, contact katemast@mcc.org, 316.283.2720 or mcc.org/comforter-blitz.

Komments from Kathy ~ Dev and I are going to be in Virginia this week helping with our grandkids and attending Jayden's birthday party. Anita Mast will be compiling the bulletin for me. Please have all announcements in by Wednesday evening. As always, they may be emailed to pvmc.office@gmail.com or left on the church answering machine. Also, it is always exciting to add new names to our church mailboxes, but in doing so others may be shifted a few spots. All who have recently graduated from Hi School, now have a box, plus a few others have been added. Please check to make sure you are getting mail from the right box. Thanks so much

Today

Nursery: Ben/Tasha Warner Helper Kiersten Warner

Librarian: Becky Yoder Arapaho Jail: Keith Miller

This Week... Sept 11-16

Mon 6:00 am Men's prayer gathering at the church

Etc Shop tag day

Wed 6 to 6:45pm Meal (SS Class -New Beginnings)

7:00 pm Evening activities

8:00 pm Missions meeting

Thurs "Chains to Change" Arapaho jail ~Carolene Jackson

Sat 8:00pm Volleyball

Next Sunday...Sept 17, 2017

Scripture Justin/Stephanie Yoder

Librarian Roberta Slagle

Nursery Anita Mast/Susan Mitchel Helper Abby Selzer

Offertory Kayla Stutzman

Pastors' Night

Upcoming Sunday Evening Programs

Sept 24 SS Fellowship

Oct 1 Singing ~Vernon/Roberta Slagle, Dwayne/Kerry Slagell,

Kent/Beth Switzer, Matt/Chanda Jackson, Dennis/Candy Slagell

8 Guess who's coming to Dinner

15 Pastors Night

22 *Open* (SS Fellowship)

29 Fall fest

Upcoming Events...

Sept 19 1st Choice Pregnancy Fundraiser

Sept 24 Maple Lawn Manor

Jordan and Niekie's shower

Sept 29-30 Comforter Blitz Newton

Oct 7-Jordan Slagell & Niekie Nel wedding

Nov 3-4 Ok Mennonite Relief Sale

Nov 18 Evening in the Country

Contact Information

Pastor Jeff 580-816-0459 pvmc.jeff@gmail.com Pastor Gabriel 405-570-0957 pvmc.gabriel@gmail.com Office 405-663-2301 pvmc.office@gmail.com

Check us out on the web at www.pvmcok.org

Elders: Ben Warner, Kent Switzer, Kevin Martin, Bill Jackson, Anthony Peachy

Christian Ed: Tonia Martin, Christa Pennington, Chanda Jackson

Trustees: Matt Jackson, Kevin Propps, Freeman Schrock **SALT-**Carolene Jackson, Ellen Shantz, Dori Slagell

Sunday Evening Planning Committee: Jason/Tiffany Swihart, Freeman/Margaret Schrock, Wes Hartman, Dori Slagell,

Susan Shantz, Pastor Jeff

Mission's Committee: Keith Miller, Daryl Mast, Hank Eichelberger, Bill & Carolene Jackson, Pastor Jeff, Tonia Martin, Del Mast,

Tasha Warner, Pastor Gabriel

Care Givers: Anita Mast, Keith Miller, David Miller, Kathy Thomas Youth Deacons: Erika Stutzman, Shannon Schrock, Dakota Miller, Audio/Visual: Freeman Schrock, Jason Swihart, Stenson Miller

Class/Contact person	Room#	Teacher/Study
2 and 3 year olds	nursery	Becky Peachy /Susana Friesen/Phyllis Stutzman
Pre-K to 1st	102	Missy Propps/Karen Smith
2nd - 6 th grades	207	Ben and Tasha Warner
7 -12 grades MYF/JYF Shannon/Erika/Dakota	204	Matt and Chanda Jackson
Pairs and Spares Blair or Hank	Overflow	"Radical" by David Platt
New Beginnings Matt Jackson/Kyle Slagell	201	"Praying Over Your Children"
Fellowship Class Bob/Becky Yoder	106	"Facing Your Giants" By Max Lucado
New Vision Diane Peoples	105	"Revealing the Mysteries of Heaven" By David Jeremiah
Fathers Class Virgil Slagell	103	Covenants with God Old and New Testament
Mature Ladies class Meribeth Slagell	5	Covenants with God Old and New Testament
Kingdom Seekers Edwin Detweiler	202	Living, Loving, Leading Generously
Sanctuary	Library	
Young Vision	Pastor Gabriel's office	Revelation

PLEASANT VIEW MENNONITE CHURCH

September 10, 2017 Attendance last Sunday 181

Worship Leader: Ben Warner Song Leader: Roberta Slagle Scripture readers: Michael and Faith Slagell

GATHERING

"We Love You Lord" (Chorus)
Call to Worship

SINGING THE WORD

"We Praise Thee, O God" MH #527
"Jesus, Thou Mighty Lord" MH #96

HEARING AND PRAYING THE WORD

Congregational Prayer: Daryl Mast

"Dear Lord and Father of Mankind" MH #274

"Take Time to be Holy" R&S #165

Scripture: Psalm 139:23-24; 1 John 3:11,16-18 Message: "Opening up to Hosea" Pastor Jeff

RESPONSE TO THE WORD

Offering/Offertory: Carolene Jackson

*Please sign attendance record and pass it on......

Blessing of Justin Jefferson as he continues his journey toward baptism and lifelong discipleship

Announcements

SENDING

Benediction

"Take My Life and Let It Be" MH #358